”

From: Gena Brumitt [mailto:Brumittgroup@thc.ca]

Sent;: Tuesday, October 11, 2011 10:48 AM

To: Kucera, Lauren .

Cc: Emma E. Sims; Jim Chapman; Shmuel Farhi; Muky Pundaky

Subject: Request for delegation status for October 17th BNE Public Participat:on Meeting
Importance: High .

To whom it may concern —

Please be advised, upon speaking with Emma Sims of Cohen Highley and Heather Chapman of COL, I wish to
confirm that Farhi Holdings Corporation will have a delegation to comment regarding amendments proposed to
the Sign and Canopy By-law, specific to Construction and Real Estate Advertising Signs. I was at the recent
Build and Natural Environment committee meeting with Emma Sims, where we requested this public meeting.

I would appreciate your confirmation that our FHC delegation is accepted to attend on the 17% of October
(please cc all who are cc’d herein). Please schedule our comments immediately before or after Emma’s (which
will be on behalf of LPMA). Thahk you, and please advise.

Regards,
Gena

Gena Brumitt \
- BRUMITT Management & PR Group
Farhi Holdings Corporation

Email: brumittgroup
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